
School Office 

Hours 

7:30-4:00 

Monday-Friday 
 

School Hours 
K-6 grades 

 

Monday 

8:30-1:50 
 

Tuesday- 

Friday 

8:30-2:50 
 

Transitional 

Kindergarten 

Hours 

8:30-11:50  
Lunch 11:50-12:10 

 

Upcoming 

Events 
 

February 3rd – 7th  
Parent Conferences 

Early Dismissal 

 

February 5th  
7pm  

Board Meeting 

 

February 7th  

PTA Movie Night 
6:30 pm 

 

February 10th 

NO SCHOOL  

Lincoln’s Birthday 
 

February 17th 

NO SCHOOL 

President’s Day 

 
February 18th  

6:00 pm 

PTA Meeting 

 

February 19th  
7:00 pm  

Board Meeting 
 

 

 

 

S 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                           

 

       

 

        

 

Lincoln Elementary  
6910 N Gettysburg Place Stockton, CA 95207 

209-953-8652 

Attendance 24 Hour Line: 

209-953-8621 

Absences must be cleared 

within 48 hours.  

 Respect    Our Best   Attitude  Responsibility   

Principal Message 
 

Monday February 10th – We will have no school due to Lincoln’s 
Birthday. 
  
Monday February 17th – We will have no school due to President’s 
Day Hello Lincoln El Families – 
 
February is here, which is hard to believe!  We have a few things 
happening this month that I want to make sure you are aware of. 
  
YouthTruth Survey – Each year we make a survey available to all 
staff, parents, and 5th and 6th grade students.  We want to hear 
feedback so we can improve our school each year.  Please take the 
time to visit the survey and give us feedback.  The survey will take 
about 10-15 minutes of your time.  We are asking that all parents take 
a few minutes of their time to provide feedback.  The link to the 
survey is here:  ytsurvey.org/lusdfamily25 
  
Parent Conferences – Conferences are happening the week of 
February 3-7th.  Teachers will be reaching out to families based on 
academic criteria.  Reach out to your child’s teacher to schedule a 
conference if you haven’t heard from them and would like to still 
meet with them.  
  
Early Release – Because of conferences, there will be early release 
for all K-6th graders the week of February 3-7th.  School will be 
released at 1:50pm each day.  
  
One School One Book – We are just about to finish the 
book Wishtree.   We hope that you have been able to read along with 
your child and experience the story with them.   We will have one 
more story we will be reading together this school year, starting in 
March.  
  
Movie Night – PTA is hosting a movie night on Friday February 
7th.  We will be showing The Wild Robot.  Admission is 
free.  Concessions will be sold:  drinks, popcorn, candy, and 
pizza.  Cash only.   
  
As always, we appreciate your support in your child’s education and 
with our school.  
  
All the best, 
Mrs. Sprinkle 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Priority Enrollment for 

2025-2026 School Year 
 

Priority Enrollment for  

Preschool, TK, K, and 

new students begins 

March 3rd and will end 

March 21st. For more 

information contact: 

 

Preschool Enrollment 

209-953-8731 

2016 Paloma Avenue  

 

TK – 8th Gr Enrollment 

209-953-8711 

6225 Harrisburg Avenue 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ytsurvey.org%2Flusdfamily25&data=05%7C02%7Cthuisman%40lusd.net%7C4ed57e04e7e440ce7ccf08dd43b91239%7C97048fa7aa074cab8e5d33f41e857ba9%7C0%7C0%7C638741184349666889%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QrHmoSQT4grJHi4Q7gen0M9asSLA9sFpdwldklHmDH8%3D&reserved=0

